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Citizen of the Week 

Our first Citizen of the Week the year is Ashwin in Y3 who understands that we are all special in line with our 

Statement of Belief. Ashwin demonstrates this quietly, and obviously, through his words and actions. Ashwin 

has a wonderful spirit of generosity that engages and lifts his friends and everyone else. Again, quietly, he 

remains resolutely positive and calm in the face of any challenges he faces because he believes in himself 

and trusts his friends, the grownups in school and his family at home. What a great example you are, Ashwin! 

You really do deserve this award! Congratulations, superstar, we are all very proud of you! 
 

Term 1 Smiley Scores 

St Andrew’s House St David’s House St Patrick’s House St George’s House 

 

 

 

 

 

   

86 78 83 81 
86 78 83 81 

Blue Day Yellow Day Green Day Red Day 

Monday 2nd  

December 2024 

Friday 28th  

February 2025 
 

Friday 14th 

March 2025 

Monday 28th  

April 2025 

Please take note of when the colour days are and remember that they are special days when the members 

of that particular House (only) can dress down and come to school wearing something in their House colour 

rather than school uniform. The dates do not always match the House Patron Saints’ feast days.  

 

SJF Calendar 24-25 

Our 2024-25 calendar is available on our website by clicking here. Please note 

that this academic year the arrangements for Easter are different to the usual 

pattern. The Sheffield Catholic schools have agreed to follow the local authority 

pattern. We will therefore have a two-week holiday at the start of April, returning 

for Holy Week. We will then break up for an extended Easter weekend on Maundy 

Thursday and return on Wednesday 23rd April. Subscribe for alerts and reminders.  

 

Other Languages - Inne Języki - Alte Limbi - Outros idiomas - Egyéb nyelvek - अन्य भाषाएं - Otros idiomas - 

Mimwe Mitauro - Другие языки - ਹੋਰ ਭਾਸਾਵਾਾਂ - Iné jazyky - Andere Sprachen - Kitos kalbos - பிற ம ொழிகள் - 

Lugha Nyingine - Asụsụ ndị ọzọ - Iba pang mga Wika - અન્ય ભાષાઓ - Ezinye Iilwimi - ںزبانی دوسری   - Autres langues 
 

You can also view our website in many different languages, if English is not your first language or you have 

friends and family living in different countries who want to follow what happens in our school.  

Find the list of 

languages 

available, by 

clicking the  

‘world’ symbol on the top right of our homepage, then click the drop-down menu that appears, and choose 

your language. Please note that it will change website text, and not on uploaded attachments. Thank you. 

www.st-johnfisher.org|www.ourladyoflourdessheffield.org.uk|Friday 6th September 2024 

 

SJF NEWS 

https://www.st-johnfisher.org/cmsfiles/items/securedocs/SJFSchoolCalendar2024-2025.pdf
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FS2 Welcome Meeting 

Thank you to everyone who attended welcome meetings this week. A 

reminder that the FS2 meeting takes place on Thursday 19th September 2024, 

in the Y6 classroom, starting at 3.30pm. supervised childcare will be available 

for the children during this time. Thank you. 

 

SJF Calendar: Events 

Our new 2024-25 SJF calendar is available on our website by clicking this link. Please check it for details of 

educational visits, assessment points, nativity plays, curriculum showcases, the dates when different classes 

are leading the Celebration of the Word, other services and Masses etc. It is there so you have time to plan. 

 

INSET Day Reminder 

reminder that Friday 25th October 2024 is a staff INSET day, meaning that school will be closed. We will reopen 

for the start of Term 2 on Monday 4th November 2024. 
 

 

SJF Open Morning  

Our Open Morning takes place on Saturday 21st September 2024 between 10.00am 

and 12.00pm. If you know anyone interested in finding out more about our school, 

please encourage them to come along and meet us.  

 

We welcome children of all faiths and no faith, who want to join our community, 

though baptised Catholic children will be prioritised. We especially welcome the 

parents/carers of any children due to start primary school in September 2025.  

 

Visitors will have an opportunity to meet our children; Headteacher, Deputy Headteacher and staff; 

Governors and members of our PTFA as they look around the site, asking any questions they have, in order 

to learn about our school and what makes it so special. Please spread the word for us! 
 

 

Pupil Voice  

SJF School Council Update  

A reminder that the election of Y6 candidates for the four senior council roles 

(Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary and Treasurer) will take place on Wednesday 18th 

September 2024. Each candidate will have an opportunity to talk to all the 

children about themselves; their ideas; and their reasons for standing.  

 

The children in all classes from Years 1 to 6 will then visit our SJF polling station in order to cast their vote for 

the candidate who impressed them most. The candidate who receives the most votes will then be able to 

choose the senior role they want most; followed by the candidate who received the second highest number 

of votes - and so on - until each position is filled. A reminder The Y1-Y5 class councillors were elected last 

summer. Mr MacInnes will meet new councillors, later in the week to plan activities for the year ahead.  

OPEN MORNING 
2024 

https://www.st-johnfisher.org/calendar/?caltags
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SJF Chaplaincy Team Update (Mrs Broadhead) 

The new Chaplaincy team have been selected for the new academic year. 

To be a Chaplain the children need to demonstrate: 

✓ commitment – including giving up their time at breaktimes and lunchtimes 

✓ independence and teamwork 

✓ thinking skills 

✓ confidence to lead assemblies, prayer groups and support staff with 

reflections  

✓ good ideas and organisational skills  

 

The children who were selected managed to demonstrate these skills and behaviours in their applications, 

also endeavouring to link them to our Catholic life through scripture. So this year we look forward to working 

with: 

      

Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Gigi 

Lucy 

Esmae 

Zach 

Harry 

Lucy 

Ivy 

Jenson 

Libbi 

Archie 

Chenai 

Jan Z 

Peter 

Emily 

Gabriel 

Kayl 

Keyla 

 

SJF Eco Team Update (Mrs Steenson) 

As we enter our new school year, the SJF Eco Team are proud to be even bigger than 

ever before! With so many of our fantastic children showing an interest in our 

environment, our SJF Eco Team has grown to a brilliant 11 members across KS2. Our 

SJF Eco Team members went through a selection process in which they shared their 

own personal ‘manifestos’, which was then followed by a vote. The new team is 

certainly very excited to see what they can achieve this year! 

 



O
UR

TERM 1 VALUE

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 13th September 2024 

 

The new team met this week to discuss aspirations and goals for the 

coming academic year, which included continuing with the 

implementation of initiatives already started at school.  

 

The children discussed the issues of recycling and adding to our 

green areas to attract pollinators. They also considered problems in 

the areas around school, such as litter and traffic pollution. Building 

on the work of previous members, the team want to carry on working 

with the ‘Sheffield Swift Network’ and the government-backed 

‘Nature Parks’ app.  

 

All in all, the children have some fantastic ideas, and we are hoping 

to create a seasonal timetable to implement our goals. They will be 

looking raise fund for their work, in the hope of achieving even more 

than in previous years. Lincoln, one of our Y6 members, is so 

enthusiastic to make a start.  

 

“I’m excited to be part of the SJF Eco Team, and I am looking forward to seeing how much we can do this 

year. I would love to be able to work on our outdoor spaces, like planting and taking part in the Nature Park 

App’s activities. I hope we raise lots of money this year to create as much change as possible!” 

 

Our SJF Eco Team will meet regularly, and we appreciate any help with our upcoming fundraising and work 

to develop the wildlife area! 

 
Important Reminder: The Pupil Premium Grant 

If your family receives income-based benefits then your child(ren) might be entitled 

to receive a Pupil Premium Grant (PPG) which comes to school, and free school 

meals until they leave our school. The grant is also available to children who are in 

care and to any whose parents serve in the UK armed forces.  

 

If you think that you are qualify please speak to us in confidence. It is important to claim the PPG even if 

your child is in FS2 / Y1 / Y2 and receives the universal free school meals funded by the government for 

children in these classes and Mrs Ramsden can advise you about this too. Thank you.  

 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale & Help 

We know that there are many pressures on household budgets currently and 

therefore want to offer support where we can, to ensure that all pupils can 

come to school dressed smartly and proudly in our school uniform. Please let 

us know, in confidence, if you ever need any help to kit out your child(ren).  

 

Thanks to the generosity of all the families who have donated unwanted but 

good quality uniform items, we now have a good stock of items to pass on, 

which is managed for us by our fantastic friends from the PTFA.  

 

The next pre-loved uniform sale will be on Friday 27th September 2024, from 3.30pm in the Y6 classroom. All 

items, which are laundered and sorted beforehand, are available for a £1+ donation. Please speak to the 

school office or email the PTFA (ptfa@st-johnfisher.org), if you need something before the sale. Thank you.   
 

mailto:ptfa@st-johnfisher.org
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You are invited to a very special welcome meeting to find out more about the important 

work of our PTFA. The meeting takes place after school on Friday 4th October 2024, in the 

Y6 classroom starting at 3.30pm. Supervised childcare will be available close by. The PTFA 

does so much to support school life and enhance the experience of all our children.  

 

Without their support we would really struggle to fill the gaps and do the things that they do which includes: 

✓ funding transport to/from the Lyceum pantomime, treats for children and volunteers staff 

✓ organising and delivering the fantastic Santa in School event 

✓ arranging regular discos and family socials and events 

✓ providing gifts parents for Mothers’ Day and Fathers’ Day, annually 

✓ organising gifts from the community of parents/carers for Y6 leavers 

✓ providing support at school events e.g. curriculum showcases, Sports Days, performances etc. 

✓ organising the Friday Fayre and annual Y5 Enterprise Challenge  

✓ raising funds for projects like the transformation of our library, and our exciting new wildlife area  

 

The PTFA is (and has always been) key to our school life. It is organised by a very special and dedicated 

group of volunteers; parents/carers, like you. Please pop in and listen to what they have achieved and their 

future plans. They really do so much for the children and our school, and would be so grateful if you could 

join them. The meeting does not take long, and your presence would make a huge difference. Supervised 

care, close by, will be provided for the children of everyone who attends. 

 

Term 1 Curriculum Overviews 

The Term 1 Curriculum Overviews have been shared and are available via this link.  

 

Please note the dates of our winter and summer curriculum showcases on Thursday 

13th February 2025 and Thursday 10th July 2025. As the school hall will be out of action 

on those days, lunch being taken in class and possibly outside for the summer 

showcase, please note that you will wither have to order a cold dinner option or 

provide a packed lunch for those days. Reminders will be shared nearer the time. 

 

Volunteering at SJF 

Sincere thanks to all those who have stepped forward from both our parish 

and school communities. We are in desperate need of more volunteers as 

we try to keep up with increasing demands and expectations. Can you help? 

 

Reading Volunteers 

We are desperate for more reading volunteers. The commitment does not have to be big and we can be 

flexible with timings. Please contact us if you would like to volunteer or more information (0114 2485009) 

 

Swimming Volunteers 

Please contact us (0114 2485009 or enquiries@st-johnfisher.org) if you can support school staff escorting Y4 

pupils to and from swimming lessons on Wednesday afternoons in Terms 1 and 2.  

 

Wildlife Area Volunteers 

if you would like to support us with the development and maintenance of our new wildlife area and new 

planting around school. Please contact us (0114 2485009 or enquiries@st-johnfisher.org).   

PTFA WELCOME MEETING 

https://www.st-johnfisher.org/curriculum/curriculum-overviews--2017-2018/2024---2025-curriculum-overviews/
mailto:enquiries@st-johnfisher.org
mailto:enquiries@st-johnfisher.org
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Governorship 

Last summer I explained that our Governors are key to supporting the ethos and strategic direction of our 

special school community, which is now as part of the St Clare Catholic Multi-Academy Trust. It is a time of 

extreme challenge for all schools because of historic funding issues and an overstretched citywide SEND 

provision. I asked you consider, seriously, stepping up for your school when the call came. Here is the call…  

  

Why become a Parent Governor? 

Governors have an important part to play in helping schools to run effectively. They work as part of a team 

with the Headteacher and school staff to help provide a happy, safe and thriving learning environment and 

an excellent education for all the children. 

 

As a Parent Governor, you will understand parents’ views and have first-hand knowledge of how the school 

is run. You will have the opportunity to work toward improving the school experience not only for your own 

child but for those in years to come. 

 

This voluntary role can be challenging but it is extremely rewarding and is a great way to build on your 

personal and professional skills. You will be supported in the role through a programme of training and 

mentoring allowing you to use your knowledge and experience to the full extent. 

 

What will you do? 

You will work as part of the Local Academy Committee (LAC) to develop the school’s vision and priorities, 

review educational performance, and make strategic decisions. You will receive reports from the senior 

leaders and will be expected to be able to question, challenge and/or support decisions. 

 

Governor meetings are held nine times a year and you will also be encouraged to undertake school visits 

focused on school priorities or areas such as SEND, safeguarding and Health and Safety. Visiting the school 

as a governor can be a quite different experience to visiting as a parent. 

 

Parent Governors are representative parents rather than representatives of parents. You will not be 

expected to gather the views of other parents and take them to Governors’ meetings or to personally 

become involved in individual concerns. Instead, you will present a balanced and impartial view, based on 

the benefits for all children. 

 

What are we looking for? 

We need enthusiastic and committed parents from a variety of backgrounds. You do not need leadership 

or education experience; just a desire to give back to the school and its community and a proactive 

approach to becoming involved as a member of a team. We are seeking individuals from as many different 

backgrounds as possible to fully reflect the community the school serves; everyone has something to offer. 

 

Next steps… 

If you are interested in finding out more, please contact Dan Beever, our Chair of Governors, by email 

d.beever@st-johnfisher.org or speak to colleagues in the school office or the Headteacher/Deputy 

Headteacher. Please click this link to access/download all the relevant forms. Thank you. 

 

Safeguarding & Volunteering – including Governorship  

All volunteers will be subject to all the appropriate safeguarding checks in order to comply fully with every 

requirement of KCSIE 2024. Thank you. 

 

mailto:d.beever@st-johnfisher.org
https://www.st-johnfisher.org/our-school-300/governors/current-governing-body/?insertID=6896&insertID=178&insertID=179&insertID=180
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Wake Up! Shake UP! 

Come and join our very enthusiastic 'Wake Up! 

Shake Up!' team for five fun-packed minutes of 

lively fitness every morning from 8.40am.  

 

Children are encouraged to take part and its purpose is to get them active so that they go in to the day 

ahead feeling happy, energised and ready to learn! The sessions are run by our fantastic 'Wake Up! Shake 

Up!' team, comprising of our Sports Majors, Young Leaders and of course the 'Wake Up! Shake Up!' crew as 

well – all coordinated by Mrs Broadhead. Each term the children learn easy routines to popular music. The 

children taking part will receive a sticker and smiley for joining in, so please encourage your children! Click    

here to view the September routines devised by our team of Wake and Shakers! Please join in! 

 

Get Set, GO! 

‘Get Set, GO!’ is the name we give to the activities the 

children tackle each morning in between Wake Up! Shake 

Up! and registration. The aim of the Get Set, GO! activities is 

to ease the children in to the day by offering a gentle 

challenge to make them think. The challenges are varied 

and inclusive - some collaborative and others individual. 

The figures reported in the newsletter show the average 

percentage of children who are in class and ready at the 

start of each Get, Set, GO! Session over the week.  

 

Our Catholic Life 

Weekly Celebration of the Word 

We thank our Y5 pupils for leading this week’s fantastic Celebration of the Word!  

 

The next one takes place on Thursday 19th September 2024, and will be led by 

the young people of Y1 supported by Y5 buddies. We invite their families and 

friends to join in the hall. Recordings can be viewed by clicking this link. 

 

Our Virtues to Live By 

Currently, we are focusing on the virtues of respect and courtesy in class assemblies and broader learning. 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Citizenship 

Statement of Belief 

Assembly 
(Headteacher) ‘Virtues to Live By’ 

Story Circle 
(FS2) 

Themed 

Assembly 
(Teacher-Led) 

Weekly 

Celebration 

of the Word 
(Class-Led) 

Celebration 

Assembly 
(School Leaders) 

‘Virtues to Live By’ 

Class Assemblies 
(Years 2 and 6) 

‘Virtues to Live By’ 

Class Assemblies 
(Year 1) 

Chaplains’ 

Celebrations 
(all Years) 

 
              Our September Prayer: ‘The Hail Mary’ 

Hail Mary, 

Full of grace, 

The Lord is with thee. 
 

Blessed art thou  

Amongst women, 

And blessed is the fruit, 

Of thy womb, JESUS. 

Holy Mary, 

Mother of God 

pray for us now – 

and at the hour of our death. Amen 

 

 

  

 

O

UR
VIRTUES TO LIVE

BY

https://www.st-johnfisher.org/sjf-wake-and-shakers/
https://www.st-johnfisher.org/films-of-class-liturgies-services-and-masses/recording-of-weekly-liturgy-of-the-word/
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 Gathering Song  

 Zion! 

Holy mountain, holy city, lead me on… 

To my Father! 

Sacred road. 

I set my face like flint for you – Jerusalem! 

Make sacred joy! 
 

 

 

Our lady of Lourdes Parish News  

Important information regarding parish and Diocesan life, including Mass 

times and sacramental preparation can be found here. To view the latest 

newsletter, please click here, Thank you. 

 

Reminder: Our Shared Curriculum  

In Terms 1, 2 and 3, we are inviting parents and carers to observe (a) one of our story 

time sessions in each class; (b) your child’s phonics or class reading session; and (c) 

a Maths challenge session. Please contact the school office beforehand if you 

would like to book a place for any of the sessions. Thank you. 

 

Shared Story Sessions (3.00pm, The Marie Kerley library or classroom) 

FS2 (Parents/carers can book one session) 

• Wednesday 18th September 2024 

• Thursday 19th September 2024 

• Friday 20th September 2024 

Y4 

• Friday 27th September 2024 

Y3 

• Friday 4th October 2024 

Y6 

• Friday 13th September 2024 

Y2 

• Friday 11th October 2024 

Y5 

• Friday 20th September 2024 

Y1 

• Friday 18th October 2024 

 

Shared Phonics and Class Reading Sessions (9.15am, various locations) 

Wednesday 13th November 2024 

• for parents/carers of children in FS2 Y1 Y2 

• book through school office beforehand 

• refreshments in the school hall from 9.00am 

• parents/carers will be directed to the 

appropriate classroom to observe the session  

Thursday 14th November 2024 

• for parents/carers of children in Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

• book through school office beforehand 

• refreshments in the school hall from 9.00am 

• parents/carers will be directed to the 

appropriate classroom to observe the session 

 

Shared Maths Challenge Sessions (9.15am, various locations) 

Tuesday 14th January 2025 

• for parents/carers of children in FS2 Y1 Y2 

• book through school office beforehand 

• refreshments in the school hall from 9.00am 

• parents/carers will be directed to the 

appropriate classroom to observe the session 

Wednesday 15th January 2025 

• for parents/carers of children in Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

• book through school office beforehand 

• refreshments in the school hall from 9.00am 

• parents/carers will be directed to the 

appropriate classroom to observe the session 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ourladyoflourdessheffield.org.uk/
https://www.st-johnfisher.org/news/hallam-bridge-newsletter/?p=7&tags=,1089
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Golden Children!  

 

Writing Champions!  

FS2  Next week. 

 

Y1  Arthur for trying so hard with his pencil grip and all his writing. Well done Arthur! 

 

Y2  Rowan for working so hard to improve his writing after receiving feedback. This reflects his greater 

resilience and determination to do his best. Well done! 

Y3  Eliana for coming up with some great sentence-stackers, using correct punctuation and exciting 

adjective choices. Well done! 

Y4  Heidi trying to learn and use correct speech punctuation! She was successful in remembering and 

applying each punctuation rule correctly! 

Y5  Peter for trying hard to sound out his sentences out before writing them - making sure he has also 

included the correct punctuation and put the words in the right order. What a star! 

Y6  Eddie for impressing everyone this week with his attention to detail and for producing some brilliant 

work in GPS lessons. He has worked hard all week with determination to always produce his best work. 

 

Maths Champions! 

 

 

 

FS2  The whole class for settling in so well! 

 

Y1  Tinashe for listening well and for always trying so hard to do the right thing! He is a super role-model 

for everyone else in Y1! 

Y2  Zach for showing admirable determination to do (and be) his best in all aspects of school life, from 

lining up to completing challenging maths problems! Zach is definitely giving everything 100%! 

Y3  Violet for making such a super start to Y3, participating and demonstrating some great learning 

values! 

Y4  Movean for making a super start to his Y4 journey! He is focussed and ready to learn in every lesson 

and is approaching each and every challenge with such positivity and enthusiasm! Well done! 

Y5  Freya for making a brilliant start to Y5, even though she was a little nervous! Keep up your hard work 

and let your light keep shining, superstar! 

Y6  Rebecca for being so helpful and welcoming to Mrs Smith in her first full week in Y6, whilst also working 

hard to produce excellent work in all of her lessons. What a super start to the year, Rebecca!  

FS2  Next week. 

 

Y1  Kimorah for already trying our ‘stretch it’ tasks and also for recognising when she has made a mistake 

which she tries to then correct! What a star! 

Y2  Macarius for showing such passion and determination during carpet sessions where he ALWAYS has 

his hand up and is simply bursting to share his answers, views, reasons and ideas.  

Y3  Ry for producing some super maths, which this week has focused on number sense. Well done! 

 

Y4  Enzo for trying so hard, even though he was not too confident to begin with. He gave everything a 

go and as a result was able to identify and group the same numbers in different forms! Well done! 

Y5  Marlene for trying really hard despite finding some aspects of maths tricky. You can do it Marlene! 

 

Y6  Jenson for shining in Mathematics this week. He has not been afraid to ask for help, and always tries 

his best to put his knowledge into action. Such a brilliant start! 
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Reading for Pleasure: Our Latest Feature Books of the Week  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please click here to view our full 2023-24 SJF Book List.  

 

These are our latest feature books: 

•  Gorilla   

o Anthony Browne 

• Being Me: Poems About Thoughts, Worries and Feelings 
o Liz Brownlee, Matt Goodfellow and Laura Mucha  

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Matters @SJF 

Our Safeguarding Team is: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL): Mr Barratt 

Designated Safeguarding Deputies (DSDs): Mrs Barrett, Mrs Hadfield  

                                                              Mrs Barratt & Mr Murphy 
 

Further information is available on our SJF website here. Linked to this is all sorts of information for 

parents/carers about keeping your children safe online, which can be accessed here.  We will be adding 

information about various games and platforms as part of our ongoing revamp of the SJF website. 

 

Achievements outside of School 

You are invited to share details of your children’s achievements outside of school with us via email 

(enquiries@st-johnfisher.org). Regardless of whether achievements are big or small, we are happy to share 

and celebrate our children’s good news!  
 

• Zachary in Y2 achieved the standard for ‘Swim 4’ and has now moved to ‘Swim 5’. Congratulations, what 

a super achievement! 

• Freya in Y5 has been promoted to sixer in brownies, leading the group! An incredible achievement, Freya, 

well done! 

Attendance 

 

Weekly Attendance   Get Set, GO!  

1st  Y6  99.0% Bobby Bear visiting  1st   FS2 84% 

2nd   Y4  98.8% Brenda Bear visiting  2nd  Y1 76% 

3rd    Y5  98.4% Elvis Owl visiting 3rd     Y6 73% 

4th      FS2  98.3% Billy Bear visiting 4th  Y2 70% 

5th Y3  97.5%  4th   Y4 70% 

6th Y2  97.3%  6th Y3 65% 

7th Y1  96.7%  7th  Y5 61% 

Target = 98.0%    Average Attendance = 98.1% Average = 71% 
 

 

Please click here for the Waterstones book reviews. 

98

https://www.st-johnfisher.org/curriculum/book-recommendations/
https://www.st-johnfisher.org/our-parents/our-support-and-advice-for-families/sjf-safeguarding/
https://www.st-johnfisher.org/curriculum/online-safeguarding/?insertID=1954
mailto:enquiries@st-johnfisher.org
https://www.st-johnfisher.org/news/our-latest-feature-books-of-the-week-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a-a/
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Statement to Live By 

Our ‘statement to live by’ next week will be: “I can say one good thing about myself” 
 

Time to talk: Why is it sometimes easier to say good things 

about others rather than ourselves?  

 

With someone at home think about the different ways you 

are gifted and talented and say them out loud, or list 

them.  Think about the list you have made and choose the 

gift or talent that you are most proud of. Talk about why it 

is your favourite. Why is it important to see the best in 

ourselves and others? What might happen if we only look 

for bad things? Think of positive words that describe you. 

What is your favourite? 

  

 


